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Marion's Central Plaza grew out of the ImagiNEXT community visioning process and is a continuation of the North 
Plaza that was constructed as part of the 7th Avenue Reconstruction and Streetscape project in 2021 and 2022. The 
project includes the eastern section of the park and the vacated portion of 11th Street. Learn more about the project 
and view a live construction feed at www.cityofmarion.org/CentralPlaza.  
 
Date: Oct. 9, 2024 
 

Recent Week(s):  
In recent weeks, crews have been working on: 

• Pouring the interior wall of the ice loop and setting the 
trench drain.  

• Roughing in and pouring the footings for the masonry 
pier and fire pit.  

• Roughing in the splash pad water feature. 
• Pouring the mezzanine slab. 
• Pouring the concrete slab for the Depot addition.  

 
This Week/Next Week: 
In the coming weeks, the attention will shift to: 

• Building the masonry walls for the Depot addition.  
• Setting the trusses for the new addition.  
• Roughing in the Depot interior. 
• Setting the frame for the curtain wall.  
• Building and paving the floor of the ice loop. 
• Setting the refrigeration equipment. 

 
 

 
Contact Information:  
Jacob Hahn, Deputy City Engineer, City of Marion 
Ph: 319-743-6340  |  Email: jhahn@cityofmarion.org 

Louis Ruggio, Vice President, Rinderknecht Associates  
Ph: 319-366-7781  |  Email: lruggio@iabuilder.com 
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